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Hamre Jaime

From: Jeannine Florance <jeannine@lifestorymoments.com>

Sent: Friday, February 2, 2018 8:27 PM

To: HAGNR Exhibits

Subject: House Bill 4029

Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Flagged

Dear House Members, 

 

I do not support a ban on all bridges across the Deschutes River. I feel each situation needs individual assessment for 

environmental impact and community good. Causing people to drive vs walk is not a good strategy. 

 

Jeannine Florance 

1116 NW Federal St 

Bend, OR 97703 

 

541-797-3636 


